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PETITION RECEIVED 
 

Local Committee for Mole Valley 
8 December 2004 

 

 
KEY ISSUE: 
 
These additional petitions have been received since the last meeting of this 
Committee. The petition is regarding safety on the C57 Tapners Road, Leigh. 
 
SUMMARY: 
 
Petition received is as follows and is summarised in the attached 
Annexe A: 
 
Petitioners from Leigh are requesting that traffic calming measures outside 
The Plough Public House, Tapners Road are constructed, following the recent 
fatal accident at the location. 
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Annexe A 

 
 
SUMMARY OF THE PETITION RECEIVED 
 
Received from: Petition Comments Engineers Comments 
The residents of Leigh 
and Area 
(192 signatures) 

The residents of Leigh 
are requesting that 
traffic calming 
measures are 
constructed outside The 
Plough Public House, 
Tapners Road, Leigh. 

As with all fatalities, a 
Police investigation of 
this incident is 
underway. This takes a 
number of weeks, 
following which a 
coroners report will be 
produced.  The Police 
will feedback all relevant 
information to the Local 
Transportation Service 
at the next Accident 
Working Group that is 
scheduled for December 
2004. 
One of the most 
effective means of 
reducing speeds is 
usually by installation of 
physical measures, 
however there is less 
desire generally across 
the County on the part 
of residents and users 
to have this type of 
scheme installed 
especially as most 
schemes require the 
installation of street 
lighting, which to our 
knowledge, the majority 
of the community have 
always been opposed 
to. 
 

 
 


